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I vehemently OPPOSE SB1577.  Oregon’s recent data exposures of 2023 (DMV. 

OHA) and prior have not been properly remediated and disclosed full social security 

numbers.  I see this opening a door to more non-residents getting registered to vote.  

We already have non-citizens being registered via medical provider appointments, 

which is also wrong.  PLEASE do not compound the problem!  We need to have 

control of who is registered to vote and these measures could contribute to people 

being registered to vote in more than one city/county, and we know that many who 

have multiple voter registrations will vote in multiple locations. 


